
Coming in 2024

UPDATED
MOE KENT FAMILY FIELD HOUSE



      With approximately 75% of our Upper School students participating in athletics annually, it's clear

that sports play a vital role in our school community. The updated lobby will serve as the gateway to our

athletic facilities, and will reflect the excellence and pride our student-athletes bring to the field. By renovating

this space and adding a new set of athletic offices, as well as additional classrooms upstairs, we aim to create a

warm, inviting atmosphere that not only celebrates the achievements of our student-athletes, but also enhances

the overall experience for families and fans who come to support them.

       The renovated lobby will serve as a hub of excitement and camaraderie, where families and fans can gather

before and after games, creating lasting memories. Improved amenities, such as comfortable seating, interactive

displays showcasing our students' accomplishments, and a more efficient layout, will make the lobby a

welcoming space for all. Additionally, donors who contribute generously to this project will have the

opportunity to leave a lasting legacy by having the areas named in their honor. These renovations will not only

benefit our athletes and fans, but also enhance the educational experience at Community School of Naples,

fostering a deeper connection among students, families, and supporters. Your contribution to this project will

support to the holistic development of our students and help us continue to offer a first-class educational and

athletic experience for our entire school community.

NEW LOBBY
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Two New Classrooms
        These additional classrooms will provide much-needed space to accommodate a
growing student population, reducing overcrowding in existing classrooms. With more
capacity, teachers will be able to create a more conducive learning environment, fostering
greater engagement and interaction among students. Ultimately, the construction of these
classrooms signifies an investment in the quality of education and the overall well-being
of every student, ensuring they have the resources and opportunities they need to thrive
academically and personally.

Two New Music Centers
        Currently, two thirds of our student body participates in our vibrant music
program, showcasing a remarkable interest and talent in the world of music.  However,
our current facilities are inadequate, with limited space and subpar acoustics that hinder
our students' musical growth. These new music centers will serve as the beating heart of
our music program, offering state-of-the-art technology, soundproofing, and spacious
areas for individual practice, ensemble rehearsals, and collaborative creativity. They will
not only empower our current students to reach their full musical potential, but also
attract more aspiring musicians, enriching both our school and community's cultural
tapestry. These rooms are an investment in our students' dreams and a commitment to
fostering a love for music that will resonate throughout 
their lives.
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